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4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back to school and Happy New Year.  I hope you are your families are safe and well.  I just want 
to take the opportunity to give you an update surrounding the current situation for schools in our local 
area. 

During the Christmas holidays we learnt about the new variant and moved into a Tier 4 area.  In light of 
these developments we have reviewed our risk assessment and followed local and national guidance to 
ensure all safety measures are implemented and regularly reviewed. 

The Government position with regard to school openings/closures is very fluid at the moment and as such, 
could change at any time.  As a Trust and school we shall endeavour to keep our school open for all children, 
but are aware that operationally this may be difficult at times.  We shall continue to communicate with you 
as and when national guidance and updates are published. 

If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to call or email, where we will answer any 
questions or queries you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B M Quirke 

 

Mrs B M Quirke BEd (Hons) 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


